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9-3-20
Dear Winchester & Ashuelot Residents,

Currently there are 1-4 active COVID-19 cases in Winchester and 12 in Cheshire County. This accurate data is available on WMUR and on the NH COVID-19 Dashboard. The virus is not missing us. Our goal is to keep the numbers as low as they are. Be thankful where we live and appreciate all of those around you. Have faith that each of us individually will do their part, in their own way, to fight this virus. A comment heard at a recent meeting stated statistically there could be 8 total deaths in Winchester from this virus in the future. It would be awful even to lose 1 of our neighbors. There is no way to know how many deaths there will be anywhere. There are too many factors to consider. By continuing to wear masks, washing our hands, and limiting close contact we can keep the number low, in both the number of cases and deaths. We cannot and should not live in fear; we need to live with respect and awareness. 
The state has published an update to the Universal Guidelines relating to COVID-19. Please make yourself familiar with these changes. Two important updates to highlight are: Any travel outside of New England requires a 14 day quarantine upon return. Close contact is now defined as being within 6ft of another person for more than 10 minutes. While wearing a mask is always a good idea, if you are greater than 6ft apart it is not as necessary. So please go see your friends and family in small groups and preferably outside. Socializing is so important for all of us. If we can limit our contact with people, ours chances of catching the virus diminishes.
Please check with the school for updates from the state on suggested guidelines for adjusting to both outbreak occurrence and low community transmission. These guidelines will help the school in deciding and transitioning to what type of learning will be offered throughout the school year.

Officials have done a great job preparing for the upcoming elections. Remember to vote on Tuesday September 8th at the WINCHESTER SCHOOL. All COVID-19 safety measures have been put in place. 

Please be safe this holiday weekend. Only gather outside and at a distance. It is up to us individually and collectively to continue the fight against this virus.

